
RADIO PROGRAM 
September 2, 2019 

FOCUS:  

1.) PUBLIC IMAGE PROJECT OF THE CLUB 

2.) PUBLIC AWARENESS ABOUT ROTARY 

3.) WELCOME OF DG PHILIP TAN DURING THE VISIT  
IN THE AREA IN SEPTEMBER 2019 

 The club discussed about Rotary so that the public will know what it is. We 
also discussed the projects of the club and how to join the same. DG Tan’s arrival 
was warmly welcomed as well through the regular program. We have posted this 
on our Facebook Fan Page and the district.  
 





  


